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To whom it concerns,

I am a resident who is currently impacted by plane noise from Dublin airport. I was
surprised to hear today there was a proposal to allow night flights between 11pm and 7am
being considered. The news of this was shared today in our neighbourhood WhatsApp
group. Neither I nor my neighbours were aware of this proposal or public consultation
until this late stage. 

When flights go over we often have to pause the TV or turn on subtitles. At times we can
hear rattling in the house. We acknowledge the current flight paths were there before
we bought our house but it has surprised us just how loud it can be.

The proposal to conduct night flights is concerning. There is a lot of technical
documentation on the consultation web site. It does not allay these concerns as it is not
easy to digest and does not give us a real idea what is coming. My request is that no
decision to grant permission is made until a pilot period is conducted exposing the
public to what level of noise they can expect.

Sincerely.

Michael Maher & Carol Norton




